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10th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 3 and Year 5 – First Aid Course 
 
On Tuesday 16th September all children in Year 3 and Year 5 will be taking part in a first 
aid course suitable for their age range.  
 
This course will teach the children basic first aid skills to ensure that if they were to ever be 
in a situation that required first aid, they would feel confident in knowing what to do.   
 
The course is being run by Mini First Aid Birmingham, and you can see more about the work 
they do by clicking on the link below: 
 

Mini First Aid Birmingham 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
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